
Members of the House Human Services Committee,  

My name is Sharlet Mohr and I reside in District 23.  

I am asking that you please render a DO PASS on House Bill 1522. 

President Donald J Trump’s administration revoked protection allowing transgender students to use 
the bathroom of their chosen gender identity.  

I believe he did this with the fear of real violence breaking out in a very intimate environment 
established to protect both sexes. 

Children have enough to deal without going to the bathroom in fear. 

 A biological girl identifying as a boy could be vulnerable in a boy’s bathroom, just as easily as a 
biological boy in a girl’s bathroom.  

Is the state or school going to be financially responsible for possible assault damages inflicted on 
my grand daughter in her most intimate moments. 

I fear where we go from here and I urge you Do Pass on House Bill 1522. 

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter and for your service to the state of North 
Dakota.  

Sharlet Mohr 




